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Dear Parent/Guardian  

This is a very exciting time as your child looks to the future and thinks about the subjects they will take 

for the next two years. The choices students make are important and will give direction to future 

career paths in either further/higher education or apprenticeships. 

We would normally welcome you into school to discuss the option process, unfortunately we are not 

able to do this.  Instead an online Parents' Evening Meeting will be held on Tuesday 02 March 2021 at 

18:00 giving you an opportunity to listen to Mr Farmer and I discuss the options process at Queen 

Elizabeth High School. If you are unable to attend the meeting it will be recorded and shared with all 

Year 9 parents/guardians and students. 

On Wednesday 03 March and Thursday 04 March 2021 there are subject online meetings arranged 

for you to attend with your child. The subject teacher will deliver a presentation outlining the course 

content, assessment requirements and possible links to further/higher education or apprenticeships. 

I only recommended attending the subjects that you child must study and subjects they are 

considering to select. The tables below indicate the times of these meetings. 

 

 

Time Subject 

16:00 – 16:20 Maths 

16:20 – 16:40 English 

16:40 – 17:00 Science  

17:00 – 17:20 Geography 

17:20 – 17:40 Citizenship 

17:40 – 18:00 RE 

18:00 – 18:20 IT 

18:20 – 18:40 Spanish 

The meetings have all been scheduled online and will be delivered through Microsoft TEAMS. Your 

child will need to log into office365.com, using their school email address. Your son/daughter has 

been invited to all these meetings, they can be accessed via the link in the emails they have received 

or by clicking on Teams and joining them via the calendar. This process is not new to them as they 

have been successfully taking part in online lessons via Microsoft TEAMS, during the 2021 lockdown.   

If you have any questions regarding remote learning at Queen Elizabeth High School please do not 

hesitate to contact Mr Seneque or Mr Farmer on the following email addresses 

sseneque@queenelizabeth.hereford.sch.uk or mfarmer@queenelizabeth.hereford.sch.uk. Thank you 

for the support that you give to your son/daughter through this very important time. 

Time Subject 

16:00 – 16:20 Examination PE 

16:20 – 16:40 Animal Care 

16:40 – 17:00 Food Technology  

17:00 – 17:20 Child Development 

17:20 – 17:40 Art & Photography 

17:40 – 18:00 Construction & Automotive 

18:00 – 18:20 Performing Arts 

18:20 – 18:40 History 

Wednesday 03 March 2020 Thursday 04 March 2020 
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